
Bombardier Recreational Products (BRP) - Can-Am Off-Road Screw Jack 

The product was sold by BRP Can-Am authorised dealers between 
1 October 2017 to 27 October 2020

DESCRIPTION: Can-Am Off-Road screw jack sold as an accessory for Maverick 
X3 side-by-side vehicles. 

DEFECT: A manufacturing defect may cause the jack’s welded nut to strip the 
thread from the screw when lifting a vehicle, this may lead to the jack collapsing.

HAZARD:  If the jack collapses this may lead to a vehicle collapsing on a consumer, 
causing severe injury or death. 

WHAT TO DO: Consumers should stop using their jack and contact their local BRP 
Can-Am dealer to arrange a refund.

CONTACT DETAILS:  For further information, contact BRP by phone on 
1800 531 996 or via email infobrpaustralia@brp.com




